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Invitation to IFLA Satellite Meeting in Bergen, Norway 15 - 17 August 
2017 
 
 
 
Dear professor Kurbanoglu, it is a pleasure to invite you to the IFLA pre-conference “Managing Change” in 
Bergen, Norway August 15 to 17 2017. The conference theme is “Managing Change: Library Transitions – 
moving into the future. Best practices from around the world!”, and we are certain that you will have 
valuable input to share with us in the discussions. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Bergen, Norway! 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, on behalf of the organizing committee 
 

Ruth Ørnholt 
Head of County Library 

Department of Culture and Sports | The County Library 
Tlf: +47 55 23 93 70 | Mob: +47 959 13 398 
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Professor Serap Kurbanoglu 
Hacettepe University 
Turkey 
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